
NOTICE OF THE FORSYTH COUNTY JUVENILE CRIME PREVENTION 
COUNCIL MEETING FOR DECEMBER 6, 2021 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Forsyth County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council Meeting 
scheduled for December 6, 2021, at 1:00 p.m. in the Multi-Purpose Room (BC) on the fourth floor of the 
Forsyth County Government Center, 201 North Chestnut Street, Winston-Salem, N.C., will be conducted 
remotely, as allowed by North Carolina General Statute 143-318.13. 

There will be no meeting place where members of the public can be physically present. If 
interested in listening to the meeting, please dial (469) 217-7806 and enter PIN 729327489#.  

A copy of this notice shall be posted on the door of the Multi-Purpose Room (BC) on the fourth 
floor and also in the lobby on the first floor of the Forsyth County Government Center. A copy of the 
notice shall be sent to all who receive notification of any changes in the regular meeting schedule. 

This the 15th day of November, 2021. 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Stan Clarkson, Chair 
Forsyth County JCPC 

 
 
 
 

ATTEST: 
 
 
_________________________________________ 

Kimberly A. Busse, County Coordinator 
Forsyth County JCPC 


